
I do not support redistricting. Columbia county is close to the city and yet it still has the ability to 
maintain a rural perspective. I truly believe potential exists here that brings intrinsic value and benefits 
to Oregon. The balance is unique and in so many ways, seen and unseen, rare. Please reconsider this 
redistricting proposal that effects Columbia County. I believe the benefits and health it gives to all 
Oregonians far outweighs any advantages it might perceive to have.  
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 
 

https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg

